
From: tobi rosenberg   
Sent: Friday, October 22, 2021 4:36 PM 
To: Parksweb <parksweb@bellevuewa.gov> 
Subject: In gratitude 
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL Notice!] Outside communication is important to us. Be cautious of 
phishing attempts. Do not click or open suspicious links or attachments. 
 
I live within easy walking distance of 6 City of Bellevue parks. That statistic in itself is 
worthy of praise and one reason why I moved here 12 years ago.  Today, I would like to 
express my gratitude to the park maintenance people who do an incredibly wonderful 
job of maintaining not just the landscape but the facilities such as toilets as well. I enjoy 
their hard work every day. The outstanding quality of life that they bring to Bellevue is 
appreciated.  
 
To the Board and supervisors - please stop, take a moment, and tell your employees 
how much they are valued. They deserve it. 
 
Kind regards, 
Tobi Pollock, Bellevue Parks Enthusiast 
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